
Grennan College 2020-2021 

Wearing of the school uniform in Covid19 times: 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

In consideration of concerns and advice around the need for change of clothes on a daily basis, the 

following will be in place for the 2020-2021 school year: 

 Full school uniform should be worn as often as possible in line with the school Code of 

Conduct/Behaviour and the Uniform Policy. 

 On PE days, school tracksuit (Plain navy tracksuit pants – Hunter (Woods, Thomastown or 

Hennessy’s, Kilkenny), school crested jersey or plain white polo shirt and school half zip (or 

plain navy top – Dunnes Stores) can be worn into school and throughout the day. Changing 

rooms are not available. 

 Either a second uniform can be bought or a second school PE uniform can be bought and 

used. This is to allow the number of changes needed throughout the week and have clothes 

washed/dried. It also allows for a cost effective way of maintaining a uniform code for this 

year. 

 Tracksuit pants and tops (if not the school half zip) MUST be plain navy (no logos, stripes or 

decoration). The agreed version was the Hunter brand. 

 The 2nd ‘top’ must be plain navy (no logos, stripes or decoration). 

 It is recommended that students change and wash their clothes day to day to prevent 

contamination being carried home (change straight away when home). 

We appreciate your full cooperation in the above. Thank you. 


